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Summer Projects 
● Our Skyward rollover date is July 5, after which time, we will update other systems 
● Online student registration is set for July 10. At the moment, we are 
● We have prepared classrooms for planned summer maintenance.  
● We have begun to refresh/replace computers for next year. This replacement will include 

classroom sets of Chromebooks for grades 3 through 8 
● We are upgrading networking equipment in ways that cannot be done during the school 

year 
● We are evaluating Single Sign On (SSO) functionality, which would enable smoother 

access our applications by our staff and students. If the process goes as expected, we 
will implement this functionality in August 

 


